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June 14, 2021
To Parents/Guardians of SJS Students:

This is an important time of year for you and your student.  It’s time to make a decision as to whether or not you would like to be a part of the Sheridan Japanese School next year.  Please talk with your student about whether he/she would like to attend SJS next year.

· Is he/she willing to do what it takes to be successful at SJS?

· Are you willing to be involved in your student’s academic life, by communicating regularly with teachers and the director, attending parent/teacher conferences, Exhibition and Living History?

· Are you and your student willing to support and reinforce our high behavioral and academic standards and expectations?

· If in high school, is the student on-track for graduation from SJS, with the required credits for their grade level?

After you have addressed these questions with your student, if you both decide that SJS is the school for you next year, please sign this form and return it to the school as soon as possible, and no later than June 30, 2021.  

SJS Returning Student Intent to Enroll

For the 2021-2022 School Year
Student:  ________________________________
Current Grade Level: ____________

YES, my student will be returning to SJS for the 2021-22 school year.


NO, my student will not be attending SJS during the 2021-22 school year.

__________________________________

__________________________________

Parent/Guardian Name (Printed)


Parent/Guardian (Signature)

RETURN FORM BY JUNE 30, 2021
Sheridan Japanese School * 430 SW Monroe St. * Sheridan, OR  97378

Phone:  503-843-3400                    Fax:  503-843-7438                       www.sheridanjapaneseschool.org

